From: JR

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Fairview Mill / Overlay Project
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 7:50:53 PM

To the St. Paul City Council,

We were shocked and dismayed at the June 28, 2023 notification that you intend to charge us thousands of dollars to
repair Fairview Ave. As seniors on a fixed income we strongly object and oppose this. How do you justify this
amount? You allow huge, heavy dump trucks to drive up and down the avenue all day long, from Randolph south on
Fairview. We tried numerous times to complain about this and got the runaround. No wonder it's in bad shape. So
now we have to pay for your poor decisions? What are we paying exorbitant taxes for (which you continue to raise)?

Find another way to pay for this instead of laying the burden on us. Where’s the money the legislature allocated to
fix roads?

James and Carol Rolland
661 Fairview Ave So
St Paul, MN 55116
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